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Dear Families, 
Our students had four lessons with the Royal Lifesaving Society last week. They learnt about 
water safety and improved their swimming strokes. Our teachers will continue the lessons on 
Thursdays. We have also booked the pool on Fridays and so students can come prepared for 
swimming on Fridays as well.  
 

 
Hampers: as you know we present hampers at the end of the year to each student. This year 
only those students with over 50% attendance at school this Semester (Terms 3 and 4) will 
receive a hamper. School attendance is crucial for your child’s life opportunities and health 
outcomes. We will continue to introduce initiatives to encourage increased school attendance. 

 

 
Ltyentye Apurte Catholic School Award winners. Keep being strong, caring and respectful! 
 
On the back of this newsletter, you will find the Desciptors for all the subjects our students will be 
learning about this term. As you can see, there are lots of wonderful activities on offer. 
I hope you have a happy and peaceful week. God bless, Deb Madgen        

School Newsletter 

Ltyentye Apurte Catholic School 

Santa Teresa 

 via Alice Springs NT 0872 

Phone: (08) 8956 0937 

Deb.madgen@nt.catholic.edu.au 

            October 22nd 2018 

On the weekend we said farewell to eight 
students and three staff as they left for a week 
in Lorne, Victoria. We hope they enjoy fishing, 
surfing, snorkeling and all the other fantastic 
activities that have been planned. Special 
thanks to Katie Digiorgio and Georga Ryan for 
all their extra work in organising the trip. Thank 
you to AAAC who initiated the idea and 
provided the bulk of the funds. Once again, we 
are very appreciative of the wonderful support 
our school has received from AAAC. 


